IME I PREZIME _		
ŠKOLA		

## TAKMIČENJE IZ ENGLESKOG JEZIKA II GODINA WILLKOMMEN 2018.

## I Choose the correct answer and circle the letter in front of it:

1. A ship, was damaged in the storm, was found this week.					
	<b>A</b> what	<b>B</b> who's	C whose	<b>D</b> that	
2.	When she was only se	even years old, she	speak five language	es.	
	A could	<b>B</b> should	C won't	<b>D</b> will	
3.	This is a story that	week after	week, and never ends.		
	A continue	<b>B</b> continued	C used to continue	<b>D</b> continues	
4.	A famous painter,	home is in	New York, opened the new	gallery.	
	<b>A</b> that	<b>B</b> whose	C who	<b>D</b> who's	
5.	If I were you, I	complain to the	he school principal.		
	A can	B will	C would	<b>D</b> must	
6.	The program was first	t broadcast in 1960 and i	t audiences ev	er since.	
	<b>A</b> entertains	<b>B</b> was entertaining	C has entertained	<b>D</b> will entertain	
7.	. The amusement park, was opened six months ago, has an excellent re			xcellent reputation	
	A whose	<b>B</b> what	C who	<b>D</b> which	
8.	We miss the start of the film if we leave immediately!				
	A mustn't	<b>B</b> can	C won't	<b>D</b> wouldn't	
9.	The film is a drama al	The film is a drama about the everyday life of people on the same street.			
	<b>A</b> live	<b>B</b> living	C lived	<b>D</b> was living	
10.	In the past, the series	on TV	twice a week, but that's not t	the case now.	
	A is	<b>B</b> has been	C used to be	<b>D</b> will be	

## II Read the text and write the missing words. Write one word on each line.

Sir Fiennes is probably Britain's most famous living explorer. Born in Windsor in 1944, he s British army for several years before his adventures. He was the first person to cros	
on and, at the age of 65, he climbed to the top of Mount Everest, only months	
heart surgery. Although he is famous climbing mountains, Fiennes is	
He has written several books about his adventures and was once interviewed for the role of James E	Bond!
III Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the first one.	
1. The FBI is also investigating David Scott.	
David Scott	_•
2. "Do you like watching volleyball?" asked Tony.	
Tony asked	_•
3. I live in a tiny apartment. It's terrible.	
I wish I	_·
4. Unfortunately, my friends didn't see me perform in the musical.	
I wish my friends	
5. I know the answer because I study chemistry.	
I wouldn't	.•
6. Someone will take you to your hotel when you arrive.	
You will	
7. "Henry, why do you go fishing every Sunday?" asked Peter.	
Peter asked Henry	_•
8. We won't be able to see the match if we don't buy tickets.	
Unless	·•
9. A service charge is not included in the price.	
The price	
10. "Did you receive an email from Joe?" I asked Nancy.	
I asked Nancy	

## IV Read the text. Based on the information from the text choose the correct answer and circle the letter in front of it:

A material is what something is made of. There are five basic materials and most things are made with them. The most frequent materials are: metal, glass, wood, plastic and cloth. There are some other materials, but they are not used as much as these five.

Let's talk about metal first. Metal is very heavy, and very hard and strong. It usually feels cool if you touch it. We use it to make lots of things. We use it for forks and knives, keys, and cars. It is used for these things because it is very strong.

The next one is glass. Glass is very smooth. It feels cool to touch. It is not as heavy as metal. It is hard, but it is not strong. It breaks very easily! Why do we use it then? We use it because it is clear! You can see through it! That's why it's used for windows and glasses.

Now, let's move on to wood. Wood is lighter than metal and glass. It is not as strong as metal, but it is much stronger than glass. We use it to make lots of things. Things made from wood are usually light and hard and strong. Chairs and tables are made from wood. Pencils are also made from wood.

Now let's talk about cloth. Cloth is very light, much lighter than wood, and it is very soft. We use it to make lots of things. For example, it is used to make clothing and blankets as well.

Last, let's mention plastic. It is also very light, but it is different from cloth. Sometimes it is soft and sometimes it is hard. Plastic can be used to make thin plastic bags. These are light, soft, and strong. It can also be used to make bicycle helmets. These are light, hard, and strong. A helmet and a bag seem completely different, but they are both made from plastic! Imagine that!

- 1. Which sentence best describes the main idea of the text?
- 2. Based on the text, which of these things is a material?

- A "We use cloth to make lots of things."
- **B** "Metal is very heavy."
- C "There are five basic materials."
- **D** "A helmet and a bag seem different."

- A Chairs.
- **B** Clothing.
- C Windows.
- **D** Wood.

- 3. According to the text, how does glass feel?
  - A Smooth and cool.
  - B Warm and soft.
  - C Light and hard.
  - **D** Sharp and heavy.

- 4. Glass is not
  - A clear.
  - B cool.
  - C hard.
  - **D** strong.

5. It is said that wood is lighter than metal and glass.	6. In this text, the author talks about
What is the purpose of this sentence?	
A To explain something.	A hard things first, then soft things.
<b>B</b> To recommend something.	<b>B</b> heavy things first, then light things.
C To compare something.	C strong things first, then weak things.
<b>D</b> To demonstrate something.	<b>D</b> cool things first, then warm things.
<ul> <li>7. Which material would you use if you wanted to make so</li> <li>A Plastic.</li> <li>B Wood.</li> <li>C Metal.</li> <li>D Glass.</li> </ul>	mething that was strong and very light?
<ul> <li>8. Which material would you use if you wanted to make so</li> <li>A Plastic.</li> <li>B Cloth.</li> <li>C Metal.</li> <li>D Glass.</li> </ul>	mething that was really soft and light?

Your essay should have a minimum of 140 words, and no more than 250 words.				